
 
Sandwich Road Menu 
For the week of October 20, 2024 
 
 
SUNDAY SERVICE October 20, 2024 at 10 AM at the Meeting House and via Zoom.  
“Irreconcilable” led by Steve Treistman; service associate Julie DeSorgher. This subject relates 
directly to the gray areas in some of our UU principles. In a novel Steve is writing, our country 
has become embroiled in a vitriolic debate about animal rights and the role of the government in 
legislating this issue. And yet again, a morally fuzzy issue results in the creation of an “US versus 
THEM” ecosystem within the country. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: All announcements to be read during the service must be given to Julie 
DeSorgher, the service associate, in advance.  

COFFEE HOUR: As October 20 is the third Sunday of the month, we ask people whose last 
names begin with L-Q to bring a snack to share and stay to help cleanup. 
 
SIGNED COPIES OF ARTEMIS JOUKOWSKY’S BOOK DEFYING THE NAZIS NOW 
AVAILABLE. As many of you have requested, we now have several signed copies of Artemis 
Joukowsky’s book Defying the Nazis that goes with the video The Sharp's War shown on 
Sunday, September 22.  Books will be available in the library after the service on October 20 
for $25 for hard cover, $20 for soft cover. Call Joanne Treistman (508-335-1071) to reserve 
your copy or stop by the library after the service on Sunday. 
 
BOOK DISCUSSION LED BY REV. RALI ON ZOOM ONLY, Sunday October 20, & 27. Join 

Rali for two more Sunday afternoons in October from 4-5:30 PM as we continue 
an enriching book discussion centered on David Brooks’ book How to Know a 
Person: The Art of Seeing Others and Being Deeply Seen.  
This conversation is open to both the Falmouth and Dedham congregations, so come 
meet some of the other people to whom Rali ministers. For the Zoom login, contact 

Rev. Rali at minister@uuffm.org or Kit O’Connor at admin@uuffm.org or look in the Zoom Logins 
email sent out earlier.  
 
LAST CALL TO CLAIM YOUR THINGS!  On Friday, October 25 we will make the final 
decision about the things that are left in the old youth group room at the end of the 
west wing hall on the left. They will be moved to another place in the Meeting House 
or donated. Please check to see if there is something you want to keep. If there is, you 
will need to find it a new home. Thanks again for all your help in making our spaces 
more hospitable.  
 
“WAMPANOAG LANGUAGE” L.I.N.K. PROGRAM SATURDAY, OCTOBER 26 FROM 1-3 PM 
at the Meeting House. Although not fluently spoken for over 150 years, the return of the 
Wampanoag language to its people has marked a renewal of cultural knowledge and 
connection. Dr. Nitana Hicks Greendeer, a member of the Mashpee Wampanoag Tribe who has 
worked for over 20 years in tribal language, will discuss the story of loss and reclamation. She 
will also talk about the Wampanoag Nation’s efforts to bring it back as a principal means of 
communication for its people.  



 
OPEN CHOIR REHEARSAL SUNDAY MORNING, October 27 at 9 AM. Anyone 
interested in singing with the choir is welcome to join us to practice a simple song for 
the service. There is no need to have any past experience or be a current member of 
the choir. All are welcome! 
 
SUNDAY SERVICE October 27, 2024 at 10 AM at the Meeting House and via Zoom.  
“Curiosity, Compassion, and Caring” led by Rev. Rali Weaver; service associate John 
Jackson. How we approach even tricky conversations can change the solutions we find. This 
week we will explore the foundations of Internal Family Systems Therapy and how 
understanding our part might help us to listen more deeply. 
 
ALTERNATIVE GIFT MARKET RETURNS FOR THE 18TH YEAR! On November 9 & 10, the 

Alternative Gift Market will be back for its 18th year. The market will be open to the 
public Saturday from 10-3 and Sunday from 11-3. This interfaith event, started by 
UU Falmouth in 2007, is now co-sponsored by seven Falmouth congregations and 
supported by five others.  This year we will be raising funds for 10 local and 10 global 
charitable organizations working to better the lives of people and of our planet.   

 
AGM Volunteer sign-up will continue through October. Volunteers are needed for a variety of 
jobs—greeters, cashiers, card sellers, etc. There are two shifts each day: 10-12:30 and 12:30-
3:00. Volunteers are also needed for Friday setup at 4 PM (muscle needed!). Please contact 
Julia Withers directly or via admin@uuffm.org to volunteer. This is a fun event and an opportunity 
to meet and make friends in our community. 
 
MAKE AN APPOINTMENT TO MEET WITH REV. RALI! Rev. Rali will be back at UU Falmouth 

from 9 AM–5 PM October 25, 26, 27, 28. If you would like to make an appointment to 
meet with her, try out this easy, convenient booking link: 
https://revraliweaver.youcanbook.me. You can also contact her at minister@uuffm.org 
or call her at 617-459-5979. 

 
Red = Congregation-wide events open to all. 

SUNDAY, October 20 
 10:00 AM Sunday Service-In Person 
  and Zoom 
 11:15 AM Coffee Hour/Grocery cards 
 11:30 AM Sermon Discussion Circle 
 4:00 PM Book Discussion-Zoom Only 
MONDAY, October 21 
 6:30 PM Choir Rehearsal 
TUESDAY, October 22 
 8:00 AM Breakfast Bunch   
 1:00 PM Mah Jongg 
 1:30 PM Fellowship Group #1 
 4:00 PM Fellowship Tea-Zoom 
WEDNESDAY, October 23 
 9:30 AM Writing Time 
 11:45 AM Soul Matters Small Group  

THURSDAY, October 24  
 8:00 AM Men’s Breakfast-Meeting 
  House  
 12:00 PM Chimes Ensemble 
 3:30 PM Fellowship Group #3 
FRIDAY, October 25  
 6:30 PM Percussion Discussion 
SATURDAY, October 26  
 9:30 AM LINK Program-Wampanoag 
  Language 

 


